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In December 2007 I had the privilege of 
visiting some very wonderful servants of 
Christ in Myanmar (Burma).  Pastor Jim Bailey 
and I are pictured below with two of these 
faithful men, Daniel and Abraham Mang.  I 

want to encourage 
you to continue 
praying for them.  
I never cease to 
be amazed at the 
great work of our 
Lord around the 
world.  Oftentimes 
in places that we 
think not, the Lord 

has a people, and those people are serving 
Him with all of their hearts.  The Lord willing 
I will return to visit these dear folks in 
December 2008.  On this visit we hope to 
travel to some areas beyond Yangon 
(Rangoon).  I make mention of it at this time 
again because many plans must be made 
before the trip.

We continue to travel from church to church 
in mission conferences.  Since our last letter 
we held conferences in South Carolina, 
Georgia, Florida and North Carolina.  It is a 
blessing to see churches reaching beyond 
previous successes.  I don’t know that we have 
ever seen a better start to a new year.  How 
we pray that the Lord would call others to go 
to regions beyond with the gospel of Christ.  

Please continue to pray for us as we travel at 
home and abroad.

So many have asked about the church in 
Baghdad.  This is a picture of the New 
Testament Baptist Church in Baghdad, Iraq.  I 
am so blessed that many of you are still 

praying for this 
faithful band of 
believers.  It has 
been established 
for more than four 
years now.  We 
rejoice that several 
churches have 
been born in Iraq, 
and we sincerely 

pray that God will sustain each one of them 
that is standing true to His Word.  It will be a 
glad day when we all get together.

Thank you again for your kindness to support 
our family and ministry.  This is the second 
year that we have taken fewer mission 
conferences so that we can spend more time 
overseas.  The Lord has been so good to bless 
this change.  We covet your continued 
prayers.

I want to thank all of you who have prayed 
for my mom that just underwent heart 
surgery.  So far she has done very well.  
Please continue to pray for her.
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